
September 3, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Richard Cobb, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Bagdad Elementary – Girl Scout Council of FL Panhandle/parent meeting 
Bagdad Elementary – Girl Scout Troop 821/meetings 
Dixon Intermediate – PARA Cheer/practice 
East Milton Elementary – E. Milton Girl Scout Troop 868/meetings & activities 
Gulf Breeze High – GB Thunder/Softball Practice 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts Troop 804/open house, recruitment, training 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Child Evangelism Fellowship/Good News Club 
Jay High – Jay Junior League Football/youth football 


